
Guess the book each morning by listening to
clues on the announcements3

4
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c e l e b r a t e  R e a d  A c r o s s  A m e r i c a  W e e k  
w i t h  b e l l s  m i l l  M a r c h  1 0 - 1 4 ,  2 0 2 5 !  

2

Visit the library to enter the create-a-
bookmark challenge

Dress up and read along each day with BMES spirit
week and vocabulary parade

Create a recycled book character to
be displayed in the library

(see schedule on page 3 and 4)

(see details on page 5)

Here’s how you can join us in celebrating:

1 Help the PTA fundraise for the school by
logging Read-a-Thon minutes! (see details on page 2)



The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is excited to bring back our largest fundraiser! Read-a-
Thon is more than a fundraiser, it’s also a way to get your child excited about reading! Our goal
is to raise $20,000 for the PTA. We chose Read-a-Thon because it will not take much of your
time, gives your child a reason to read, and will allow us to provide important enrichments,

activities, and resources for our school.

LET’S GET STARTED! 

STEP 1: Register your child! Every child must be opted-in by a parent or guardian to participate.
This ensures your child’s reading time is tracked at school and at home. See the attached flier or
follow the simple instructions at  https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738333036/1 

STEP 2: Start reading on Monday, March 10th! During Read-a-Thon your child will have fun
opportunities to read at school. You can add reading time completed at home, both done
independently or minutes read to your child. Have fun as a family and enjoy a good book

together! There will also be spirit days and other events! The class in each grade that logs the
most reading time will win a popsicle party! 

STEP 3: FUNDRAISE until March 24th! With your help we can reach our fundraising goal of
$20,000. You can share your student’s link with friends and family and each child is able to track
their own individual fundraising amounts. The class that raises the most money for the PTA by

March 24th will win a pizza party! 

B e l l s  M i l l  P T A  i s  h o l d i n g  a  R e a d - a - t h o n !
M o n d a y ,  M a r c h  1 0 ,  2 0 2 5 -  M o n d a y ,  M a r c h  2 4 ,  2 0 2 5

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738333036/1
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738333036/1


READ ACROSS AMERICA SPIRIT WEEK
MARCH 10-14

M
T
W
T
F

Cozy up with a good book! Wear your
pajamas to school.

Reading colors our world! Wear your favorite
color. Buddy classes will read together!

Words are everywhere! Wear a shirt
with a positive message.

Blue Ribbon Day! We earned the blue ribbon
award! Represent by wearing everything blue! 

Vocabulary Parade! Caregivers are
invited! Line up outside at 9:45am!



Choose a vocabulary word, a suffix, or a prefix! Be creative! Show the
word through in costume. You can even draw a picture of the word and

hang it around your neck. Include the word and the definition! 
How many new words will you learn? 

Here are some examples:

VOCABULARY PARADE
FRIDAY, MARCH 14

Please send your
child in to school

wearing their
costume. They will
change into regular

clothes after the
parade.

Need
inspiration?

CLICK HERE for
attached CKLA
domain lists! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E8flOdr6Jl1NYbX-DiXe9qj6k8XfgNvwmR3X9YSR-8I/edit?usp=sharing


RECYCLED BOOK CHARACTER CHALLENGE

Decorate a toilet paper tube, plastic bottle or a can as a BOOK
character. Be sure to rinse bottles and cans thoroughly.  Please

put tape over the sharp part of the can. Have fun!

Bring your tube or can or bottle to be displayed in the Media
Center. 
Please bring them in by March 14th.
Use any materials that are safe and neat for display.
Use any book character from kids’ books.
Work alone or with friends!


